
You Have Been Invited to a: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thursday 17th September 2015 
8.45 am to 3.30 pm 

WA College of Agriculture – Narrogin 
216 Cooraminning Road, Narrogin, WA 

 
Hosted by More Beef from Pastures 

Facilitated by Southern Beef Technology Services (SBTS) 
 

The workshop covers: 
· Understanding the value of genetics.  
· Interpreting and understanding BREEDPLAN EBVs and 

Selection Indexes. 
· Using online searches and smartphone apps to source 

the right genetics. 
· Discussions and practical bull selection exercises using 

demonstration cattle. 
 

Attendance: $40 (GST Inclusive) per person  
Includes morning tea and lunch 

 
 

Please RSVP by 8th September 2015 to Glen Brayshaw, More Beef from Pastures: 
Phone:  0437 704 613    Email: glen@planfarm.com.au  

mailto:glen@planfarm.com.au

